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Catch Up 
 

• Our first beach school was very successful. The children had a great day and it was 
welcome following our visitors from Ofsted. Thank you all so much for 
your unwavering support for Colkirk school, staff and the 
children. The outcome was very positive and we can’t wait to 
share it as soon as we have official notification! 
 

• HUGE THANKS for raising £24.47 for Jeans for Genes, every penny we raise helps! 
• MacMillan non uniform day with cookie/lolly sale raised £39.85, with an extra £11.76 

in Miss Burgess’s ‘Brave the Shave’ box bringing our total to a fabulous £51.61!  
• Again many thanks for all your support for these charities. 

 
• Friday 5th October is World Smile day. We are going to have a very messy day so 

please send children in wearing old clothes that you don’t mind getting dirty. We would 
like everyone to bring in an item for the food banks so we can help others to smile too! 
 

• All children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 need trainers in school every day for Jazzy 
Jogging/Racy Running please. Every child who brings their trainers to school every day 
will have a fun outing to the park at the end of term. 
 

• Please order milk, toast and lunches no later than each Friday for the following week. 
School dinners are now £2.20 each, milk 75p/week and toast £1 per/week.  
 

• Please note: we do not hold petty cash at school we are not allowed to give 
change. If you pay in cash please use the correct change, any balance will be credited 
to milk, toast, lunches or voluntary funds. If you pay by cheque please make it payable 
to ‘The Unity Federation’. All payments should be handed in in a named envelope. 
Please help yourselves to envelopes near the entrance. 
 

• Children may bring in water to keep in the classrooms during the day and/or children 
are welcome to use the water fountain during the day. Squash drinks will be kept in 
the fridge until lunchtimes. 



  

 
• Thank you for your help in starting each day promptly and encouraging the children to 

organise themselves in the mornings. Please ensure everyone goes straight outside 
into the garden as soon as they have hung up their bags.  Children DO NOT need to 
go in and out of classes for any reason. This is to ensure your children’s safety. 
All children from Y3 upwards are able to organise their own bookbags and reading, 
particularly Seahorses and Sea Turtles; Seashells need to change their books during 
the day to encourage their independence with Mrs Fulton’s or my guidance. 
  

• Please remember to drop off between 8.40-8.50am to minimise morning disruption and 
please pick up promptly at 3.15pm.  
 

• Reminder of clubs for autumn. Clubs are £3 per session or £2.50 if paying for a full 
half term in advance. Please make cheques payable to ‘Top Coaching’.  
 

PE clubs for Years 2,3,4,5 & 6 
Monday  NO Club NO Club 
Tuesday 8.oo-8.45am NO Club 

Wednesday 8.oo-8.45am NO Club 
Thursday NO Club NO Club 
Friday NO Club 3.30-4.15pm 

 

Dates for your fridge 
 

• Friday 5th October – World Smile Day – non-uniform - OLD CLOTHES 

• Tuesday 9th October – Theatre Royal Trip – letter to follow 

• Wednesday 10th October – Federation Art Day with West Raynham. This 
will be another messy day, please wear full uniform as normal but 
send in an apron or old shirt to cover clothes please. 
NO HOT LUNCHES TODAY – PLEASE LET US KNOW BY THIS 
FRIDAY 5TH IF YOU WOULD LIKE A SCHOOL PACKED LUNCH. 
 

• Wednesday 17th October – Harvest Festival 2.30pm at St Mary’s Church 

 

Half term break 18th–28th October 

Back to school Monday 29th October 


